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UPCOMING COURSES AT LLCCDC
March 20th - Intro to photography
(Fully booked)
April 9th- Intro to Stained Glass
First Aid (Date TBC)
Safe use of pesticides (Date TBC)
Botanical Printing (Date TBC)

Connecting People, Connecting Communities 

18th March 2024

SPRING 2024
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llccdc@outlook.com 

THE AIMS

Spring is just days away, it’s the season that symbolises
transformations and fresh starts. So with this in mind and my
own journey beginning with LLCCDC and the community, it is
an ideal opportunity to celebrate new beginnings all round!

Most of you already know that I have moved back ‘home’ after a number of years
in Dundee. I can honestly say its been a good decision, Its lovely to be back
amongst my family and friends again. I have also received a warm welcome from
everyone I have met so far through LLCCDC and I thank you for that. 

As the year progresses I plan to get out and about exploring and meeting
people. I do in fact have a wee project in mind, I shall keep you updated on this
through the newsletter and with regular updates on our facebook page,
https://www.facebook.com/llccdc and our website www.llccdc.co.uk; so stay
tuned!
Alex x
(Centre and Development Manager) 

Update on our services
Update on whats been happening at
LLCCDC
Provide an opportunity for you to  become
involved
Celebrate the area you reside and the
communities who thrive within 

Email for futher details: llccdc@outlook.com 
Read More
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I have listened to
your feedback and
here it is, the first
LLCCDC newsletter
of 2024!

Photographs  with
thanks to Angus Mackay
Photography, AJ
Photography and
Sheena Macleod 

Seaview House,
Harbour Road,

Lybster, KW3 6AH
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WHATS BEEN HAPPENING...

01593721230
llccdc@outlook.com 

 LLCCDC SERVICES INCLUDE  

The first woodturning course of 2024 is
in full swing with tutor Leslie o’Neill.
Participants are learning the basics
including use of the lathe. Photos to
the right show some of the
participants learning the craft.

Meeting room hire 
Fully equipped tool shed 

Photocopying (fees may apply) 

Come and see how we can support you at
LLCCDC  
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Our AGM was held on 26th February at
Seaview House. We received some great
feedback and ideas. Thank you to everyone
who came along.

The botanical printing club has restarted its
monthly meetings in Seaview House. The
photo to the right shows how flowers and
leaves are used to create the unique printing
design. 

The Lybster and Tannach zoom art group held their
final session for winter recently.  The group regularly
meet online with thanks to funding received from the
Lybster & Tannach fund.  The group enjoy a face to
face as a finale, which we are happy to facilitate at
Seaview House. Photos below show some of the
amazing artwork  that has been produced with thanks
to tutor, Magi Sinclair.

Seaview House,
Harbour Road,
Lybster, KW3

6AH

A FEW FUN FACTS 
Latheron comes from Scottish gaelic
meaning “muddy place”.
Clyth is a popular female first name in the
UAE. 
Lybster comes from Old Norse meaning
“slope farmstead”  

If you have any fun facts or stories to share please get in touch 


